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PUBLIC NOTICE
MEETING CANCELLATION
BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS
REGULAR MEETING, APRIL 4, 2024
In compliance with the provisions of Act No. 267 of the Public Acts of 1976, the Michigan Open
Meetings Act as amended, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
The Regular Meeting of the Lake Orion Board of Zoning Appeals
scheduled to be held on Thursday, April 4, 2024
has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items.
The next regular BZA Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 2, 2024.
I do hereby certify that this notice is posted pursuant to the provisions of P. A. No. 267 of 1976,
Michigan's Open Meetings Act, and is posted at 2:00 PM, Monday, March 25, 2024

https://www.lakeorion.org/board-zoning-appeals/page/public-notice-bza-cancellation

